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pride, participation, empathy 

Dear Parents/ Carers. 
 
I am writing to tell you that we are working alongside FareShare Greater Manchester on a Winter Food 
Drive to help local families cope with the increased price of food and ongoing cost of living crisis. 
FareShare distribute food amongst a range of frontline charities and community groups including 
homeless shelters, food banks and school breakfast clubs.  
 
According to a recent survey conducted by FareShare, 89% of these charities are worried that they 
can’t meet the extra demand for their services. 
 
We are asking for you to donate any of the below items and help to make the Food Drive a success: 

• Canned fruit, vegetables, seafood and soups 

• Pasta, noodles and rice 

• Long-life milk and juice 

• Coffee, tea and spreads 

• Sauces and seasoning 

• Preserves and peanut butter 

• Cereal 

Students will be able to find the donation point in the Conference Room. We really appreciate any 
donations that you can offer. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss C Murray 
Head of Student Development 
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